
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

1/1 

 
 

NASDAQ OMX København A/S 
Nicolaj Plads 6 
1067 København K 
 
 
 

 26 August 2015   
Ref.: EMI/til 

 
Aarsleff enters into contract for the enlargement of Port of 
Frederikshavn 
 
Per Aarsleff A/S has entered into a contract with Frederikshavn Havn A/S for the 
enlargement of Port of Frederikshavn at a total value of DKK 552 million. The contract 
comprises phase 1 and is a part of a major enlargement project for Port of 
Frederikshavn. 
 
For more information, see the stock exchange announcement of 15 July 2015.  
 
The contract does not affect Aarsleff's earnings expectations for the financial year 
2014/2015. 
 
 
Further information: 
General Manager Ebbe Malte Iversen, Per Aarsleff A/S, tel. +45 8744 2222. 
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